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Holley Newsletter  
 

Student Recognition: 

Each month students 
have an opportunity to be 
recognized as an ESPY 
winner or as a Character 
Ambassador. This month 
our Character 
Ambassador focus is 
Kindness. 
Congratulations to our 
past winners and good 
luck to students this 
month.   
------------------------- 

                   Birthday 
Celebrations  
If you would like 
to bring birthday 
treats for your 
child, please 

check with their teacher in 
advance.  Also, all food items 
brought to share need to be 
commercially prepared. 
 
Flash Alert 
We are using FlashAlert 
to communicate any 
potential weather related 
school delays or 
cancellations. You are 
now able to self-register 
and manage up to five 
home or office email 
and/or cell phone text 
message addresses and 
receive emergency 
information just minutes 
after the School District 
posts it.  

Message from the Principal- Counselor’s Appreciation Week 
Practicing Gratitude is something that we focus on here at Holley. 
Something that I am grateful for is our wonderful counselor- Mrs. Sciscioli. 
Holley School is so very lucky to have her. Students and staff will be 
joining me in letting her know how great she is the week of February 3rd- 
February 7th. In addition to our school being so lucky to have Mrs. 
Sciscioli, we also receive support from our district counselor Mrs. Brown. 
They both do such a wonderful job supporting the school, having great 
relationships with staff and being amazing advocates for our students.  
Schedule 
School Schedule - M, T, TH, F - 7:45 - 2:15, W - 7:45 - 1:15.  
Doors open at 7:30. Classrooms open up at 7:40. Tardy bell is at 7:45.  
End of Day Pick-up 
Due to the end-of-day congestion in our parking lot, we are making a small 
change to pick-up. With our tight parking, we are trying to stagger pick-up 
times.The hope is that this will improve our parking situation. Any 4th, 5th, 
or 6th grade students who do not have a younger sibling, won't come out 
of the building until 2:15. All other students will come out around 2:10 to be 
picked up. If you have older students please try to show up a little later. 5 
minutes makes all the difference. As we make this adjustment please do 
your best to put safety first. Please do your part by being careful, patient, 
and considerate as we navigate the end of day.  
Special Events and updates 

★​ February 3rd- February 7th- Counselors Appreciation Week 
★​ February 11th - Discovery Days Field Trip, Grades 1-5 
★​ February 14th- Valentines Day 
★​ February 17th- Presidents Day- NO SCHOOL 
★​ February 28th- Glow Dance 

School Communications- 
If you would like to stay in the know for school events this year, keep an 
eye out for our monthly bulletins, make sure to sign up for Parentsquare, 
and keep an eye on the Holley Elementary School Community Facebook 
page.  
PTC NEWS: 
PTC would LOVE to see parents at the monthly meetings (2nd Monday of each month at 
2:30.) 
Ongoing Fundraisers: 
We will continue to collect Boxtops for Education as well as Thriftway Grocery Store 
receipts, and Bottledrop as year-long ongoing fundraisers.  
Accommodation Statement: Sweet Home School District is committed to providing access and reasonable 
accommodation in its services, programs, activities, education and employment for individuals with disabilities. 
To request disability accommodation in the application process, contact the Superintendent’s Office at least ten 
days in advance at: 541-367-7126. 
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